
 
 

NOTICE REGARDING STAKEHOLDER AND PUBLIC MEETINGS 
 

Date:  July 9, 2018 
 
To:  Licensees in Florida’s Death Care Industry 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
As we prepare for next year’s legislative session, the Florida Department of Financial Services 
seeks your input on matters impacting the death care industry and chapter 497, Florida 
Statutes.  To this end, we have scheduled four public workshops between July and October, 
2018, to allow for open discussion and input from industry licensees and the public.   
 
The workshops will be held at the following times and locations: 
 

Public Workshops to Discuss Legislation on chapter 497, Florida Statutes 
 
Date    Time    Location 
 
Monday, July 23, 2018 1:00 – 5:00 p.m.  Hermitage Centre   

Hermitage Room, 1st Floor 
1801 Hermitage Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32308 

 
Thursday, August 2, 2018 1:00 – 5:00 p.m.  Betty Easley Conference Center 
        Room 166 
        Southwood State Campus 
        4075 Esplanade Way 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 12, 2018 1:00 – 5:00 p.m.  Hillsborough County Center 
        Board Room, 2nd Floor 
        601 E Kennedy Boulevard 
        Tampa, Florida 33602 
 
Thursday, October 4, 2018 1:00 – 5:00 p.m.  Miami Dade College 
        Conference Center at North Campus 
        11380 NW 27th Avenue 
        Miami, FL 33167 
 
 
Questions regarding the workshops should be directed to the Department of Financial Services, 
Division of Funeral, Cemetery, and Consumer Services at 850/413-3039. 
 


